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Montana State Library 

Memo 
To: Commission Members 

From: Darlene Staffeldt, State Librarian 

Date: July 25, 2008 

Re: Interlibrary loan statistics reports 

Please find attached three reports showing you the status of the interlibrary loan 
reimbursement program payments for FY2009.   
 
The first report is the 2008 ILL reimbursement Report (payment in FY 2009) alphabetical 
listing of those libraries requesting reimbursement. 
 
The second report is the 2008 ILL reimbursement report (payment in FY 2009) listing in 
descending order by the total reimbursement amount. 
 
The third report compares reimbursement amounts for the past four years.  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions on any of these reports.   


